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REV. GAYE SANTORO, PASTOR 

“For we are God’s masterpiece. He creates each of us by Christ Jesus to join Him in the work He 
does, the good work He has gotten ready for us to do, work we had better be doing” - Ephesians 2:10 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

You are not only a masterpiece shaped by God’s own loving hands, but you are a unique work of 
divine art. Like an original painting or sculpture, you are a one of a kind. There is no one else like you, 
which is why your God longs for you to discover just how special and unique you are. As Rick Warren 
says in The Purpose Driven Life, “Only you can be you. God designed each of us so there would be 
no duplication in the world. No one has the exact same mix of factors that make you unique.” 
 

God wants you to truly understand and accept who He has made you to be. He longs for you to 
experience the thing that will unlock your potential and unleash His power in you.  
  
God created you as a unique masterpiece because he has a specific purpose for your life — a 
specific and unique “contribution” that only you can make. What does that mean? Your contribution is 
the unique service God created you to make, a ministry only you can perform. It is the specific 
mission God has given you to fulfill for Him on earth. It is what I like to call your unique Kingdom 
Purpose.  
 

Discovering your specific purpose in life opens up the wonderful opportunity to use what God has 
given you to serve others in your generation — to fulfill your ultimate purpose and live a significant 
life. As Warren says, “Service is the pathway to real significance. It is through ministry that we 
discover the meaning of our lives.” 
 

God is continually looking for ordinary people who are willing to let Him use them to make a 
difference for His kingdom. From business executives to bus drivers, from teachers to techies, from 
stay-at-home moms to traveling musicians, from dentists to deli owners, God longs to use ordinary 
people in extraordinary ways. That includes you!  
  

Will you accept the challenge to find and carry out your Kingdom Purpose? Remember, the Bible 
says, “Be strong and courageous. Do not be terrified; do not be discouraged, for the LORD your God 
will be with you wherever you go” (Joshua 1:9). With this encouragement, challenge yourself to invest 
in God’s kingdom in a way that will last long after you are gone. Be a contributor, not a consumer. For 
most of us, finding and fulfilling our Kingdom Purpose means discovering how God wants us to 
minister in the paths and relationships of the daily lives He has given us. For all of us, it means 
determining that we will let God use us to impact eternity and leave a heavenly legacy on earth. 
  
As we go forward, we will be focusing on helping each of us find our Kingdom Purpose.  I look 
forward to joining you on this journey! 
 

Blessings! 

Pastor Gaye 

CHECK OUT OUR COMBINED ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS 
 

Ernie and I would like to announce the merger of the adult Sunday School classes.  We see doing this on a 
trial basis for the next few months.  Ernie will take the lead.  We will meet in the upstairs classroom.  There 
has been so much shifting in the dynamics of the classes, that this seems like a logical solution to bring  
resources to the needs of our adult members in their quest for knowledge to help be disciples of Christ. 
 

We urge people to try out the class.  It is an atmosphere that promotes dialogue that leads to  
learning.  While a serious endeavor, we have fun and fellowship! 
 

Ernie and Tom  



March 2015 Offering & Attendance numbers are not available as we are  

in the process of inputting financial data into a new computer software.  

Written with love for Florence, 
 

One quiet day Flo closed her eyes 

And took the Saviorôs hand, 

To leave the Earth and travel to 

A brighter, glorious land. 
 

Content to leave this world behind, 

And all she had below, 

Now sadly missed by everyone 

Who knew and loved her so. 
 

God blessed her with a lifetime- 

Many years to do her best 

And she filled those years with purpose 

Living each with joy and zest. 
 

Enjoying simple pleasures 

With her friends and family near, 

Made Flo so very happy 

And their memories so dear, 
 

Now content with lifeôs great journey 

Laying all her trophies down, 

She exchanges each to gladly gain 

An everlasting crown- 
 

To live in heavenôs glory now, 

With all the saints above, 

Forever in the radiant glow, 

Of Godôs abiding love. 

 

-Karen Foster 
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Emanuel will be hosting a Family Game Night Friday, May 1st from 6-8PM. 

Fun for all ages! Bring a board game & weôll provide sloppy joes.  

Please sign-up in the narthex. 

 
 
 
 

Family of Florence Stevenson 
 

Lana Baker 
Paul Barnes 
Claude Casey 
Ellie Finley 
Fischer Family 
Mary Jo Kun 
Ginny McCallum 
Emmerson, Tatum, & Micah Sutton 
Bud Warren 
Karen Wester 
Callie Weyand 
 

Family of John Baker 
Family of Michael Krumpak 
Family of Rob Myers 
Family of Larry Weigand 
 

Erin Arnold 
Debbie Biagetti 
Tom Braman 
Karissa Cline 
Dan 
Dez 
Anita Frase 
Margaret Fuller 
Gene 
Amanda Goff 
Shorter Griffen 
Brian Hostetter 
Chuck Hysell 
Jim  
Missy 
Lyn Moser 
Betty Murphy 
Wanda Neal 
Mark Nelson 
Terri Smith 
Derrick Vick 
Rachel Vitez 
Daniel Waters Family 
Sharon Weaver 
Whitney & Emma 
 

Help for people who are mentally ill 



Hello to our Emanuel Family! 
 

Ellie and I want to recognize the support we receive from our church family.  The three months we spend in Florida 

are enhanced by the ñanchorò we have within members of this church.  Cards, letters, copies of the worship service, 

the newsletters, emails and phone conversations keep us connected and secure.  Support with your prayers when you 

learned of Ellieôs illness were very comforting!  Thank you. 
 

We also want to thank you for your support of the North Coast Community Homes (NCCH) charity.  Members of 

Emanuel individually and collectively donated over $3,000 last year in support of son Patrick and my goal to raise 

$50,000 via the Kilimanjaro Climb.  Not only was your financial support gratifying, but the outpouring of prayers, 

congratulations and other forms of recognition was wonderful!  Thank you. 
 

To that end, I would like your aid this year by helping promote presentations of the climb to community 

organizations.  Please let people who plan programs for their respective groups know that my presentation is available 

free of charge. I intend to do this throughout the year to promote awareness of the work NCCH does and to reach a 

financial goal of $2500 in support of the 1000 residents of nearly 300 homes in five counties in northeastern Ohio. 

My phone number is 330-697-5536.  Email is tomfinleysr@yahoo.com.  Thank you for your help. 
 

Last, but not least, I want to thank you for the $604 collected for the Church in Moshi, Tanzania.  I will be 

implementing the transfer of monies and the application to the project of helping these Christians complete the 

building of their churchéspecifically, the addition of doors and windows.  I will keep you apprised of progress via 

announcements in the worship service and reports via the newsletter.  It is my hope that we can involve our youth, 

members and pastor with their youth, members and pastor on a personal basis so that we may expand our Christian 

fellowship to include the people in this far away land. 
 

Peace and love, 
 

Tom and Ellie Finley 

The Real Power of Generosity 
 

BY SHARON SALZBERG ñOn Beingò weekly columnist 
  

When we think about generosity, most of us probably donôt think immediately of a powerful force, an inner resource, 

a real tool for changing how we relate to ourselves, to others and to our world. 
 

Instead, we may think of it similarly to how we think of kindness or compassion ð qualities that are gentle, tender, 

potentially self-effacing ð and, as a big misconception, more aligned with weakness than strength. Largely this is 

because, culturally, we think of generosity purely in terms of the act of giving something up for someone else. This 

dynamic, by definition, implies at least some degree of self-sacrifice. 
 

Generosity is more than just ñgiving up.ò Generosity generates its power from the gesture of letting go. Being able to 

give to others shows us our ability to let go of attachments that otherwise can limit our beliefs and our experiences. It 

might be in our nature to think, ñThat object is mine for X, Y or Z reason.ò But that thought can simply dissolve. This 

doesnôt just happen passively; we choose to let it through the cultivation of generosity. It is in that choice to dissolve 

that we carry ourselves to a state of greater freedom. 
 

Our attachments might want to put a cap on our generosity and say, "I will give this much and no more," or "I will 

give this article or object if I am appreciated enough for this act of giving." But it is through the practice of generosity 

that we learn to see through the attachments, and create space for ourselves. 
 

This doesnôt mean generosity eradicates all attachment automatically or immediately. When we practice the act of 

simply observing our attachments through acts of generosity, they loosen. They become less opaque, less solid. In that 

place, we can find greater spaciousness in our minds and tap into a greater sense of inner happiness. 

From there, we can continue a deep investigation, cultivating further strength and flexibility to look at everything in 

our experience this way. 
 

In other words, generosity can make us happier! According to sociologists Christian Smith and Hilary Davidson in 

their new book The Paradox of Generosity, there is a scientific, inarguable connection between generosity and 

happiness. Smith and Davidson surveyed 2,000 individuals (comprised of 40 families in 12 different states, all from 

different classes and races) over a five-year period about their spending habits and lifestyles. The participants who 

identified as ñvery happyò were those who reported volunteering for 5.8 hours per month; among those who donated 

more than 10% of their income, participants reported lower depression rates. 
 

Smith and Davidson also found that participants who were emotionally generous in relationships ð through giving 

love and emotional availability ð were in much better health (48%) than those who were not (31%). In short, being 

able to step outside of oneself and give is an essential ingredient for happiness. 
 

The idea that we benefit from being generous may seem like a strange thing to think about. Does that knowledge 

somehow taint our generous actions, making them corrupted and selfish? No. I think itôs OK to practice generosity 

knowing that it is beneficial to ourselves as well as to the recipient. Itôs not selfishness, itôs an honest recognition that 

love and generosity creates an exchange of positive energy, and fuels further love and generosity. 

Stewardship  

Corner  



Consistory Minutes - aŀǊŎƘ млΣ нлмр 

Present:  Pastor Gaye Santoro, Helen Tritt, Harriet Neiser, Forrest Swain, Andrea Sammons, Jean Holden,  
Ralph Lengacher, Ernie Lyons, Cheri Nemes, Holly Poetter, Amy Wagner, Rachael Weigand 

Absent: Carl Hummel 
 

{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ was reviewed and accepted.  ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ was reviewed and accepted.   

¶ Swiss Steak Dinner ς profit $1,200.00 

¶ Bake Sale ς profit $100.00 (going in the building fund), April profits will go to Care Committee, 
October profits will go to missions 
 

tŀǎǘƻǊΩs Report:   

¶ Software ς  
o QuickBooks Non-profit.  Waiting on a quote and will set up and train on computer  
o Servant Keeper people management program will create database of members, show the 

directory and record donations. 

¶ Maundy Thursday ς All Elders are participating  
 

Old Business:  

¶ By-laws ς Forming a committee to look over and up-date all By-laws and constitution. 

¶ The banner Kristen ordered came in so we can put it up for occasions. 

¶ Looking at taking outgoing Consistory members to lunch 

¶ Lego function was well attended by children and adults.  Future family programs in the works. 
 

New Business:   

¶ April 19, 2015 ς Earth Day - Discussed possible service projects for after worship. Open to 
suggestions. 

¶ Upper parking lot was muddy for the Swiss Steak Dinner and wondered if we would be able to 
black top that part? It would cost a lot of money. Mud due to frozen ground; existing gravel will be 
spread in spring.   

¶ 5ŀǾƛŘ tƻŜǘǘŜǊ ǇŀƛƴǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅΩǎ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ. 

¶ IŜƭŜƴ ¢Ǌƛǘǘ ŀƭƳƻǎǘ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǊǘŀƛƴǎ ŘƻƴŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƴΩǎ ǊŜǎǘǊƻƻƳΦ 
 

Standing Committees:  

¶ Missions-  
o Collected money for the Lutheran church in Tanzania, Africa -  $604 
o March 11th - Sorting clothes for the clothing donation sale at Lakeview United Methodist 

Church in Barberton. 
o March 17 - Soup Kitchen  
o March 18 - painting and cleaning our church 
o March 25 - cleaning the Barberton Soup Kitchen. 

¶ Christian Education-  
o Alex Huckriede & Julianna Huckriede might be interested in the Director of Children and 

Youth Ministry position. 

¶ Property-  Save your recycling items for Earth Day (April 19th) 

¶ Elders- See their Meeting Minutes 

¶ Pastoral Relations- Next meeting is April 21, 2015  

¶ Evangelism & Music ς None 
 

Upcoming Events: 

¶ March 15, 2015 - Baptism 

¶ March 21, 2015  - 20-плΩǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ YŀǊƘƻŦŦΩǎ 

¶ March 28, 2015 ς Consistory & Elders Retreat  

¶ July 19, 2015 - Sandy & Glenn Lynn are having an orchestra & band play.   

wŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭƭȅ ǎǳōƳƛǧŜŘΣ 
IŀǊǊƛŜǘ bŜƛǎŜǊΣ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 



  5 Rachael Weigand 
  7 Keith Wagner 
12 Jon Skuza 
13 Brad Painting 
14 Roger Huffman 
 Justine Wagner 
16 Addison Painting 
17  Zachary Karhoff 
 Nora Miller 
29       Louie Fischer 
31  Roger Weekley 
 Bud Warren 

8    Kenny & Jill (Baughman) Sutton 
9    Ryan & Angela (Casey) Jones 
24  Tom & Carol Blanar 

Church Office Hours 
 

Rev. Gaye Santoro, Pastor  Tues. - Thursday:  9:45 am  - noon 
                              
 

 May Sweet, Secretary    Tuesday thru Thursday: 9 am  - noon 
 

In case of an emergency, you may contact  
Rev. Santoro at home (330) 807-9201. 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Doylestown  
Pantry Item 

of the Month: 
Applesauce 
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7PM 

 

13 
 

 
 
 
 
 

14 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15 
 

 

16 
Menõs  
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Worship 10:30am 

 

Change for Change 
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24 
Worship 10:30am 

 

Pentecost 
 

High Church  
Fellowship 6:30PM 

 

31 
Worship 10:30am 

Trinity Sunday 

25 

 

26 
 
 
 

Elders  
7PM 

27 
 

28 29 30 

 

Sunday Schedule 
 

9:15 am    Adult Class 
 

10:30 am  Worship  
 

(Kids Sunday School during worship) 

Secretary - 

vacation 

Pastor -  

vacation 

Pastor -  

vacation 

Pastor -  

vacation 

Emanuel will be hosting an arts 
festival Sunday, July 19  
tentatively 1 -5PM. We are  
seeking artists, musicians, and  
volunteers to coordinate the 
show.  Please see Glenn Lynn, 
Sandy Bee Lynn, or Pastor Gaye 
if you or someone you know 
may be interested in sharing 
their talent.  

emanuel  



EMANUEL U.C.C. 
16 Eastern Road 
Doylestown, OH 44230 

 

 

Liturgist 
May 3: Nancy Perry 
May 10: Ernie Lyons  
May 17: Karen Foster 
May 24: Holly Poetter 
May 31: Greg Foster 
 

Acolyte 
May 3: Jillian Painting 
May 10: Ava Sammons  
May 17: Addison Painting 
May 24: Alexa Foster-Bishop 
May 31: Becca Painting 
 

PowerPoint 
May 3: Chris Formet 
May 10: Tom Blanar  
May 17: Julie Huckriede 
May 24: Amy Wagner 
May 31: Kristen Robison 

Missions: Thank you for your generous contributions to One 
Great Hour of Sharing; $569 was collected. We will be  
volunteering at the Barberton Soup Kitchen on May 12. Please 
sign up in the narthex. Change-for-Change collection will take 
place May 17th benefiting North Coast Community Homes. They 
develop and maintain safe, comfortable, and affordable housing 
of high quality for individuals with developmental disabilities, 
mental illness, and other disabilities.  
 

Men’s Breakfast will be gathering Saturday, May 16 at 9AM at 
Emanuel Fellowship Hall. Tom Finley will be cooking. Sign-up in 
the narthex. 

 

AWE (After Worship Eaters)  - We will be gathering on Sunday, 
May 17th. Please see the bulletin for restaurant selection. 
 

High Church Fellowship will be meeting May 24th at 6:30PM at 
the church. All are welcome.  
 

Summer Music sign-up is available in the narthex for those who 
would like to perform. Hymn Sing is June 28th.  

DIRECTORY UPDATE: Barb Randolph  330-753-7713 
 

Please contact the office to update any information. 

We have decided to switch flower vendors who supply our Sunday altar flowers.  The Lemonade Porch 

located at 121 N. Portage Street – Doylestown has been in business for a little over a year now.  It is a small 

gift shop that carries American made items, as well as a small floral department.  Jodi McKinley is the  

owner and has happily agreed to supply our weekly flowers.  The price is $18, however, I think you will be 

surprised at the arrangements you will receive for this price.  Each arrangement will be in a vase, which will 

allow you to enjoy the flowers for a longer period of time than before.  The vases may be kept; or you can 

return them for re-use if you do not want to keep them.  If you return the vase, just place it on the table in 

the narthex and Jodi will pick it up when she makes the weekly delivery on Saturday. 

 

There are still many openings left on the calendar to place the flowers in memory or honor  of a loved one 

or for a special event, so take advantage of this and sign up today.  Again, you will not be disappointed 

with the beautiful arrangements we receive.  Also, if you have a specific request for a certain type of flower 

or color, you can call Jodi early in the week to let her accommodate your request. 

 

If you need flowers for any occasion, Jodi would love to help you out.  Her contact number is  

330-991-0014 and the website is www.lemonade-porch.com.  There are business cards on the bulletin 

board next to the flower calendar if you need one. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of this new business in Doylestown. 

 

-Kristen Robison 


